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As recognized, adventure as with ease as experience approximately lesson, amusement,
as with ease as pact can be gotten by just checking out a books Manual Of A
Bombardier Expedition Ski Doo along with it is not directly done, you could
undertake even more regarding this life, not far off from the world.
We provide you this proper as with ease as simple pretentiousness to acquire those
all. We allow Manual Of A Bombardier Expedition Ski Doo and numerous books
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. accompanied by them is
this Manual Of A Bombardier Expedition Ski Doo that can be your partner.

Expedition Medicine Nov 09 2020 First Published in 2003. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Die Expedition Antarktis-II mit FS "Polarstern" 1983/84: Bericht vom Fahrtabschnitt
4 Punta Arenas-Kapstadt (ANT-II Apr 26 2022
Locked in Ice May 04 2020 A spellbinding biography of Fridtjof Nansen, the pioneer
of polar exploration, with a spotlight on his harrowing three-year journey to the
top of the world. An explorer who many adventurers argue ranks alongside polar
celebrity Ernest Shackleton, Fridtjof Nansen contributed tremendous amounts of new
information to our knowledge about the Polar Arctic. At a time when the North Pole
was still undiscovered territory, he attempted the journey in a way that most
experts thought was mad: Nansen purposefully locked his ship in ice for two years in
order to float northward along the currents. Richly illustrated with historic
photographs, this riveting account of Nansen's Arctic expedition celebrates the
legacy of an extraordinary adventurer who pushed the boundaries of human exploration
to further science into the twentieth century. Christy Ottaviano Books
Don Peckham Remembers Dec 11 2020 This book captures the unique humour of
Newfoundlanders compiled from actual experiences travelling throughout the Province
and during the development of the Gros Morne National Park. It draws on my funny
experiences as a Sea Cadet and Officer and also my long-time working association
with Politicians and Ministers of the Government.
Frontiers for the American Century May 28 2022 This book compares the cultural
politics of the U.S. space and Antarctic programs during the Cold War. It analyzes
how culturally salient terms, especially the nationalist motif of the frontier, were
used to garner public support for these strategic initiatives and, more generally,

United States internationalism during this period.
True North Oct 21 2021 The Plaisted Polar Expedition of 1968 was the first
indisputable attainment of the North Pole over the Arctic Ocean ice surface from a
point of land. The journey took forty-four days of struggle, delays, intense cold,
windstorms, and the uncommon determination of dedicated expedition members to
achieve the goal. Part 1 of the book covers the daily activities of the ice party as
they progressed ever so slowly northward and of the support team at the base camp,
working to ensure the necessary logistical tasks to keep the ice party moving. Part
2 shines a light on the navigational practices of Peary in his 1909 quest to reach
the North Pole, a claim that even the National Geographic Society, his solid
supporter for 111 years, now concluded he did not achieve. His navigation failed
him. This became abundantly clear in the analysis.
Popular Mechanics Mar 14 2021 Popular Mechanics inspires, instructs and influences
readers to help them master the modern world. Whether it’s practical DIY homeimprovement tips, gadgets and digital technology, information on the newest cars or
the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is the ultimate guide to our high-tech
lifestyle.
Popular Science Jun 24 2019 Popular Science gives our readers the information and
tools to improve their technology and their world. The core belief that Popular
Science and our readers share: The future is going to be better, and science and
technology are the driving forces that will help make it better.
The Polar Times Jan 30 2020
Minnesota Journal of Education Aug 07 2020
Ice Jan 24 2022 "Put your mittens on; you'll freeze to death!" admonish the world's
grandmothers as the temperature plummets. No doubt the Arctic explorers--today in
their GORE-TEX, historically in their woolens--needed no such instruction. Icy
climes bring with them the dangers of frostbite, but also the poetic beauty of
glaciers and ice shelves, of ice palaces and aurora borealis. Karal Ann Marling
explores these topics and more as she considers the history of "hard, cold water."
What better place to start than with dessert? The pleasure of ice cream on a hot day
has been known since the sixteenth century, although it wasn't until a few hundred
years later that reliable refrigeration made the treat readily available. Marling
expands her icy explorations to the realm of fiction--the ice crossing in Uncle
Tom's Cabin, the frozen wasteland of Frankenstein--and to the movies and Broadway.
Cities vie for tourists by building shimmering ice palaces to celebrate winter;
explorers compete to reach the poles, and not all live to tell the story. The study
of ice by a true aficionado yields fascinating insights and may just inspire readers
to embrace winter-or to make their way to the nearest ice cream shop. Karal Ann
Marling is a professor emerita of art history and American studies at the University
of Minnesota. She is the author, most recently, of Merry Christmas!: Celebrating
America's Greatest Holiday and Illusions of Eden: Visions of the American Heartland.
Журнал «Мото» No12/2019 Jun 16 2021 Этот журнал – не только для тех, кто ездит на
двух колесах или хочет больше узнать о мире мотоциклов. Он – для всех, кто ценит
свободу передвижения, ищет новые ощущения и любит технику. Для тех, кто всегда в
движении. На страницах МОТО – первого и старейшего российского мотоциклетного
журнала – обо всем, что происходит в мотоциклетном мире.В этом номере:ПолигонBAJAJ
BOXER BM 150X DISK и LIFAN LF150–13. Не по любви.SKI DOO EXPEDITION EXTREME. Новые
горизонты.РынокKAWASAKI Z1000. Большой Зэд.Обзор мотоботинок с молнией.
Ботоворот.ТехникаBMW R7. Первый концепт-байк.Кастом. Gorillaz Bobber.И многое другое
Fifteen Million Years in Antarctica Aug 26 2019 Rebecca Priestley longs to be in
Antarctica. But it is also the last place on Earth she wants to go.In 2011 Priestley
visits the wide white continent for the first time, on a trip that coincides with
the centenary of Robert Falcon Scott's fateful trek to the South Pole. For
Priestley, 2011 is the fulfilment of a dream that took root in a childhood full of
books, art and science and grew stronger during her time as a geology student in the

1980s. She is to travel south twice more, spending time with Antarctic scientists &–
including paleo-climatologists, biologists, geologists, glaciologists &– exploring
the landscape, marvelling at wildlife from orca to tardigrades, and occasionally
getting very cold.A constant companion for Priestley is her anxiety &– both the kind
that is brought on by flying to the bottom of the world in a military aeroplane; and
the kind that clouds our thoughts of how our world will be for our children. Writing
against the backdrop of Trump's America, extreme weather events, and scientists'
projections for Earth's climate, she grapples with the truths we need to tell
ourselves as we stand on a tightrope between hope for the planet, and catastrophic
change.Fifteen Million Years in Antarctica offers a deeply personal tour of a place
in which a person can feel like an outsider in more ways than one. With generosity
and candour, Priestley reflects on what Antarctica can tell us about Earth's future
and asks: do people even belong in this fragile, otherworldly place?
Expeditions Unpacked Aug 31 2022 “A fascinating and unique look at these celebrated
expeditions. Ed Stafford knows all too well how important an explorer’s kit can be
and this brilliant book gives great insight into the role it plays.” —Sir Ranulph
Fiennes In this unique and enthralling book, explorer and survivalist Ed Stafford
curates 25 great expeditions through the lens of the kit these remarkable explorers
took with them. In an environment where lack of preparation could mean certain
death, the equipment carried, ridden and sailed into uncharted territories could
mean the success or failure of an expedition. Was it simply a case of better
provisions and preparation that helped Amundsen beat Scott to the South Pole? And
how has the equipment taken to Everest changed since Hillary’s first ascent? Through
carefully curated photographs and specially commissioned illustrations we can see at
a glance the scale, style and complexity of the items taken into the unknown by the
greatest explorers of all time, and the impact each item had on their journey. How
it potentially saved a life, or was purely for comfort or entertainment, and how
these objects of survival have evolved and adapted as science advances, and we
plunge further into the extremes. Conquering fears and mountains, adversity and wild
jungles, each item these explorers flew, pulled or hauled played a crucial role in
their ambitious and dangerous missions to find out a little more about our world.
Through each of these objects, we can gain a better understanding ourselves. Get an
intimate view of these and more amazing expeditions: Roald Amundsen, race to the
Pole: Norwegian expedition (snowshoes, Primus stove, piano, violin, gramophone…)
Amelia Earhart, first woman to fly solo across the Atlantic Ocean (Bendix radio
direction finder, parachutes, emergency life raft, rouge…) Tim Slessor, first
overland from London to Singapore (machetes, crowbar, typewriter, Remington dry
shaver, tea…) Nellie Bly, around the world in 72 days (Mumm champagne, accordion,
silk waterproof wrap, dark gloves…)
Snowmobiles and Snowmobiling Jan 12 2021
Popular Mechanics Jul 06 2020 Popular Mechanics inspires, instructs and influences
readers to help them master the modern world. Whether it’s practical DIY homeimprovement tips, gadgets and digital technology, information on the newest cars or
the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is the ultimate guide to our high-tech
lifestyle.
Skidoo Mar 26 2022 Decades after westward expansion swept over it, settled it, and
domesticated it, the Wild West remains a potent source of American myth and mystery.
But the actual history, and the traces of it that remain, are at least as
interesting as the fiction, and in Skidoo, writer and novelist Alex Capus takes us
on a fascinating tour of the skeleton of the American West—the ghost towns and
collapsing mines that lie far from interstates and airports, lost in history.
Walking in the footsteps of bank robbers and grave diggers, desperadoes and Native
Americans, beer brewers and child brides, Capus uncovers story after story of
adventure, violence, and exploration. Near Salt Wells, Nevada, he learns the story
of a luckless inventor whose corpse was discovered frozen in the desert, an icicle

hanging from its nose. In Skidoo, California, he tells us of a brawling bartender,
Hootch Simpson, who was hanged twice—once by a mob, once by the law—before being
beheaded during his autopsy. And in Flagstaff, Arizona, Capus traces the long-lost
origins of Route 66, as a narrow, isolated trail for Edward Fitzgerald Beale’s Camel
Corps. Packed with period detail, and told with a verve and enthusiasm to rival
Pecos Bill, the stories in Skidoo are sure to enchant any lover of Western tales or
America’s wild history.
The Snowmobiler's Companion Apr 02 2020
Popular Mechanics Aug 19 2021 Popular Mechanics inspires, instructs and influences
readers to help them master the modern world. Whether it’s practical DIY homeimprovement tips, gadgets and digital technology, information on the newest cars or
the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is the ultimate guide to our high-tech
lifestyle.
Epic Expeditions Feb 22 2022 What does it take to survive in the unknown? Explorer
and survival expert, Ed Stafford captures the spirit of adventure in 25 of the
greatest expeditions of all time. From 1864-2018, intrepid explorers blazed a trail
with round-the-world records, the ascent of Everest, crossing the Australian desert
by camel and kayaking the North Atlantic Ocean. They conquered mountains, deserts,
jungles and seas venturing into the most remote and inhospitable climes on the
planet. Peeking inside each kit bag (including his own), Ed Stafford reveals how the
great explorers achieved their awe-inspiring missions to find out more about our
world, and how the equipment they carried with them determined the success or
failure of their expedition. Ed Stafford is a British explorer and the face of
survival on the Discovery Channel. He holds the Guinness World Record for being the
first person ever to walk the length of the Amazon River. ‘Walking from the Pacific,
over the Andes and along the entire length of the Amazon to the Atlantic is truly
extraordinary ... To do all this in more than 800 continuous days with just a
backpack puts Stafford's endeavour in the top league of expeditions past and
present.’ Sir Ranulph Fiennes EPIC EXPEDITIONS was first published as an
illustrated, large format hardback under the title EXPEDITIONS UNPACKED: What the
Great Explorers Took into the Unknown. This new paperback edition includes a black
and white photograph of each explorer and a black and white illustration of their
kit.
The Antarctic Dictionary Sep 07 2020 The world’s most isolated continent has
spawned some of the most unusual words in the English language. In the space of a
mere century, a remarkable vocabulary has evolved to deal with the extraordinary
environment and living organisms of the Antarctic and subantarctic. Here, for the
first time, is a complete guide to the origin and definitions of Antarctic words.
Like other historical dictionaries, The Antarctic Dictionary gives the reader
quotations for each word. These quotations are the life-blood of the dictionary —
more than 15 000 quotations from about 1000 different sources give the reader a
unique insight into the way the language of Antarctica has evolved. The reader will
find out what it means to be slotted, the shortcomings of homers, the joys of a
donga and the hazards of a growler. The Antarctic Dictionary has been meticulously
researched, and will appeal to all those who have been to the frozen continent or
have ever dreamed of going there. It will also appeal to those fascinated by the
development of language. With a forward by Sir Ranulph Fiennes.
Antarktis Dec 31 2019 1914 scheitert Ernest Shackleton spektakulär bei dem Versuch,
die Antarktis zu überqueren – in seinem Buch »Wild« erzählt Reinhold Messner auf
mitreißende Weise davon. Woran Shackleton und seine Männer noch scheiterten, haben
Messner und Arved Fuchs zwischen dem 13. November 1989 und dem 12. Februar 1990 in
die Tat umgesetzt – eine Durchquerung vom Rand des antarktischen Kontinents über die
Thiel-Berge zum Südpol und von dort zur McMurdo-Bucht am Rossmeer, von wo die
Südpolexpedition Robert F. Scotts gestartet war, die ein so tragisches Ende nahm.
»Die letztmögliche Landreise auf dieser Erde«, hat Shackleton die Antarktis-

Durchquerung genannt. Für Messner und Fuchs bedeutete diese Reise 2800 Kilometer
Fußmarsch in 92 Tagen, Temperaturen bis zu minus 40°, Blizzards mit
Geschwindigkeiten bis zu 150 Stundenkilometern. Aber Reinhold Messner ging es nicht
um eine Eroberung im klassischen geographischen Sinn. Er hat ein Abenteuer gesucht:
die Erfahrung der grenzenlosen Weite des Raums, des Alleinseins im schier
Unendlichen, wo es kein menschliches Maß gibt und die Begriffe von Himmel und Hölle
sich auflösen.
Motorized Obsessions Nov 21 2021 2008 Outstanding Academic Title, Choice Magazine
From dirt bikes and jet skis to weed wackers and snowblowers, machines powered by
small gas engines have become a permanent—and loud—fixture in American culture. But
fifty years of high-speed fun and pristine lawns have not come without cost. In the
first comprehensive history of the small-bore engine and the technology it powers,
Paul R. Josephson explores the political, environmental, and public health issues
surrounding one of America's most dangerous pastimes. Each chapter tells the story
of an ecosystem within the United States and the devices that wreak havoc on
it—personal watercraft (PWCs) on inland lakes and rivers; all-terrain vehicles
(ATVs) in deserts and forests; lawn mowers and leaf blowers in suburbia. In addition
to environmental impacts, Josephson discusses the development and promotion of these
technologies, the legal and regulatory efforts made to improve their safety and
environmental soundness, and the role of owners' clubs in encouraging responsible
operation. Synthesizing information from medical journals, recent environmental
research, nongovernmental organizations, and manufacturers, Josephson's compelling
history leads to one irrefutable conclusion: these machines cannot be operated
without loss of life and loss of habitat.
Antarctica Nov 02 2022 This stunning and powerfully relevant book tells the history
of Antarctica through 100 varied and fascinating objects drawn from collections
around the world. Retracing the history of Antarctica through 100 varied and
fascinating objects drawn from collections across the world, this beautiful and
absorbing book is published to coincide with the 250th anniversary of the first
crossing into the Antarctic Circle by James Cook aboard Resolution, on 17th January
1773. It presents a gloriously visual history of Antarctica, from Terra Incognita to
the legendary expeditions of Shackleton and Scott, to the frontline of climate
change. One of the wildest and most beautiful places on the planet, Antarctica has
no indigenous population or proprietor. Its awe-inspiring landscapes – unknown until
just two centuries ago – have been the backdrop to feats of human endurance and
tragedy, scientific discovery, and environmental research. Sourced from polar
institutions and collections around the world, the objects that tell the story of
this remarkable continent range from the iconic to the exotic, from the refreshingly
mundane to the indispensable: - snow goggles adopted from Inuit technology by
Amundsen - the lifeboat used by Shackleton and his crew - a bust of Lenin installed
by the 3rd Soviet Antarctic Expedition - the Polar Star aircraft used in the first
trans-Antarctic flight - a sealing club made from the penis bone of an elephant seal
- the frozen beard as a symbol of Antarctic heroism and masculinity - ice cores
containing up to 800,000 years of climate history This stunning book is both
endlessly fascinating and a powerful demonstration of the extent to which Antarctic
history is human history, and human future too.
The Bombardier Story Oct 01 2022 The story of the company that was founded by the
inventor of the snowmobile In 1942, Joseph-Armand Bombardier invented the snowmobile
and founded his company to manufacture them. From its humble beginnings as an
entrepreneurial company in rural Quebec, led by an enterprising inventor, Bombardier
Inc. has emerged as a global leader in the transportation industry. This book tells
the fascinating tale of this remarkably well managed company that has enjoyed
spectacular growth in its chosen markets through strong leadership and management
strategy, succession planning, strategic diversification, and turnaround and
acquisition artistry. The fascinating story of the world's largest rail manufacturer

for both railway and subway Reveals why Bombardier Inc. is a multi-faceted global
company yet nobody knows their name Written by Larry MacDonald the author of Nortel
Network The Bombardier Story shows how invention and entrepreneurship, management
and leadership, smooth succession planning, and turnaround and acquisition built
this global powerhouse.
Magie der Nordwest-Passage Jul 30 2022 Die schönste Arktisreise der Welt Erlebnisse, Informationen, Gedanken und Emotionen. Dieses Buch ist sowohl ein Naturund Reiseführer, als auch ein Reise-Tagebuch über meine phantastisch-abenteuerliche
Expeditionsreise (2019) von Grönland durch die Nordwest-Passage in die kanadische
Arktis, mit schönen Fotos, die die Besonderheit der Arktis hervorheben, was auch
immer wieder in die Vergangenheit führt und vielen Dingen auf die Spur geht. Die
Nordwest-Passage – früher wie heute – das klingt schon nach Abenteuer, ist es auch,
war es auch und wird es auch immer bleiben! Schnell denkt man an die tragische
Franklin-Expedition. Es ist aber weitaus mehr, als nur dieses Thema! Ich spanne
einen Bogen von der Reise zu der jeweiligen Umgebung und zu den Gegebenheiten, mit
jeder Menge Erklärungen und Informationen über die arktische Geografie, Natur- und
Tierwelt rund um die Arktis und den Nordpol, mit der Historie, von damals bis heute
und sogar bis in die Zukunft, denn Forscher und Wissenschaftler werden nie aufhören
zu forschen. Besonders die ganz aktuellen Erkenntnisse der letzten Jahre und von
Forschern aus 2014+16 sind interessant! – ein Schatz wird geborgen! Im Buch ist
alles miteinander verbunden. Der Mix aus Allem und nicht nur Reise, Natur oder
Klima, macht es so spannend und entspannend zugleich – in eine Welt aus Schnee und
Eis eintauchen, sich beim Lesen mit den Eskimo verbunden fühlen, ihre Lebensweise
und Lebensauffassung zu spüren. Es geht u.a. um Schnee, Eis, Eisberge, Eisbrecher,
Gletscher, Nordlicht und den Unterschied zwischen Eskimo und Inuit. Warum haben all
die arktischen Inseln und Gewässer so merkwürdige Namen? ... Und all diese EntdeckerNamen, wer waren die Leute, was steckte dahinter und wieso hängt das alles mit der
Nordwest-Passage zusammen? Ich habe verschiedene Kapitel verfasst, die ergänzen
sich. Darunter u.a.: die Historie und besondere Persönlichkeiten .... die
heldenreichen Arktisforscher - das finde ich ganz besonders spannend und
erwähnenswert – Amundsen, Nansen, Rasmussen – man weiß so wenig von diesen
"berühmten" Menschen, die so besondere Dinge geleistet haben. Es geht auch um die
Wikinger, die Grönland-Entdecker – auf ihre Weise, denn eigentlich haben die
indigenen Völker lange zuvor diese Gegend besiedelt. Ich befasse mich ebenso mit dem
Klima (nicht viel, das wäre ja schon ein Buch für sich), aber Klima gehört zur
Arktis dazu. Dieses Buch ist interessant für jeden, nicht nur für Leute, die reisen
wollen, oder sich für die Arktis begeistern. Aus meiner ursprünglichen ReisebuchIdee ist ein sehr umfangreiches Informationsbuch geworden, bzw. ein perfekter
Nordwest-Passage Reiseführer. Zusätzlich habe ich das Buch mit einigen
skandinavischen Weisheiten "geschmückt", das paßt so schön dazu und gibt dem
jeweiligen Thema eine besondere "Stärke", regt zum Nachdenken an. Außerdem möchte
ich mit meinem Buch die Arktis, die wunderbare und kostbare Natur näherbringen – es
soll ebenso ein Buch für die Seele sein. Und .. es gibt viele kuriose und
verblüffende Ereignisse! Viel Freude beim Lesen
Expeditionsprogramm Sep 27 2019
Arctic and Alpine Environments Jul 18 2021 Originally published in 1974, Arctic and
Alpine Environments examines, the relatively simple ecosystems of arctic and alpine
lands that still occupy extensive areas little disturbed by modern technology. The
book argues that there is a necessity for carefully controlled development of the
resources of these regions and suggests that there is a risk of irreversible
disturbance without full understanding of these regions. This book provides a
detailed documentation of cold-stressed arctic and alpine terrestrial environments
and systematically deals with the present and past physical environment – climate,
hydrology and glaciology; biota – treeline, vegetation, vertebrate zoology, and
historical biogeography; abiotic processes – geomorphological and pedological and

the role of man – bioclimatology, archaeology and technological impact, including
radioecology. The book will appeal to academics and students of environmental and
biological science, as well as providing a significant source for conservationists’,
government agencies and industrial organizations.
Field & Stream Feb 10 2021 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports
magazine, celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling
photography, and sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen
have passed down for generations.
Popular Mechanics Jun 28 2022 Popular Mechanics inspires, instructs and influences
readers to help them master the modern world. Whether it’s practical DIY homeimprovement tips, gadgets and digital technology, information on the newest cars or
the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is the ultimate guide to our high-tech
lifestyle.
Справочник инженера предприятия технологического транспорта и спецтехники. Том 1
Apr 14 2021 Приведены основные технические характеристики и конструктивные
особенности по широкому спектру видов спецтехники, выпускаемых как в странах СНГ,
так и за рубежом. Удобство справочника заключается в четкой классификации техники по
разделам и расположении заводов-изготовителей в каждой главе строго в алфавитном
порядке. В приложении приведены нормы расхода топлива на автомобильном транспорте,
перечень государственных стандартов по тематике издания и краткая техническая
информация по автомобильным шасси.Справочник предназначен для руководителей,
инженеров транспортных и технологических отделов предприятий, занимающихся
проектированием, разработкой и эксплуатацией спецтехники, работников организаций,
производящих и реализующих спецтехнику, инспекторов Гостехнадзора, а также
преподавателей и студентов соответствующих специальностей технических вузов.
Geographic Names of the Antarctic Jun 04 2020
Berichte Zur Polarforschung Mar 02 2020
Northern Affairs Bulletin Dec 23 2021
2003 American Alpine Journal May 16 2021
Antarctic Journal of the United States Oct 28 2019
Baker Lake, N.W.T., 1870-1970 Nov 29 2019 Commerates the NWT centennial, covering
the history of and present day living in the settlement. Includes an account of the
Centennial Ski-Doo Expedition from Baker Lake to Yellowknife.
That Red Headed Yukon Guide and Trapper Oct 09 2020 A Reader’s Digest of hunting
and trapping Welcome to your vicarious wilderness adventure! With that red-headed
Yukon guide and trapper as your leader, experience the joys and challenges of
hunting and trapping ... all without leaving your living room chair. Through a
series of short stories, Terry Wilkinson guides readers through his life in
Saskatchewan and British Columbia before he began his guiding career in the Yukon.
The stories center around raising a family in the mountains and on the trapline, and
their many hunting trips, vacations, and travel. Wilkinson’s stories ring true: he
spends half the year in the wilderness and has done so for the past fifty years. Get
ready to follow that red-headed Yukon guide and trapper on your biggest adventure
yet . . .
Constructing America at the Peripheries Jul 26 2019
Popular Mechanics Sep 19 2021 Popular Mechanics inspires, instructs and influences
readers to help them master the modern world. Whether it’s practical DIY homeimprovement tips, gadgets and digital technology, information on the newest cars or
the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is the ultimate guide to our high-tech
lifestyle.
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